






















































































Dear Honorable Mayor and City Commissioners, 

As you know the Vintro Hotel is scheduled to come before the City Commission on September 
3, 2013 for approval of a Level IV site plan. 

The Vintro Hotel is proposed to be a massive glass and white stucco box sitting on a small 
12,000 square foot lot in the middle of Alhambra Street, in the Central Beach neighborhood of 
the City of Ft. Lauderdale. 

This project is not a good fit for the neighborhood. It's incompatible with the existing 
development pattern in the commvmity. It's architecture does not reference its surroundings. 

While hotels may be permitted in the neighborhood, the Central Beach Master Plan and the 
City's land development regulations contemplated resort-style hotels with lush landscaping and 
wide setbacks creating beautiful vistas and preserving open spaces. The Vintro Hotel, as 
proposed, would be jammed onto a postage stamp size parcel. 

Furthermore, the Vintro Hotel would have detrimental impacts on the functioning of Alhambra 
Street for existing businesses and residents. The Vintro Hotel does not accommodate its parking 
and loading on its site, and at high peak times and during special events, the stacking of cars 
would create a safety hazard and traffic nightmare. 

The Central Beach Alliance voted unanimously to oppose this project. The Plarming and Zoning 
Board recommended denial. 

Do what's right for the commvmity and vote NO to the Vintro Hotel. 
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Dear Honorable Mayor and City Commissioners, 

As you know the Vintro Hotel is scheduled to come before the City Commission on September 
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Dear Honorable Mayor and City Commissioners, 

As you know the Vintro Hotel is scheduled to come before the City Commission on September 
3, 2013 for approval of a Level IV site plan. 

The Vintro Hotel is proposed to be a massive glass and white stucco box sitting on a small 
12,000 square foot lot in the middle of Alhambra Street, in the Central Beach neighborhood of 
the City of Ft. Lauderdale. 
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development pattern in the commimity. It's architecture does not reference its surroundings. 

While hotels may be permitted in the neighborhood, the Central Beach Master Plan and the 
City's land development regulations contemplated resort-style hotels with lush landscaping and 
wide setbacks creating beautiful vistas and preserving open spaces. The Vintro Hotel, as 
proposed, would be jammed onto a postage stamp size parcel. 
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Street for existing businesses and residents. The Vintro Hotel does not accommodate its parking 
and loading on its site, and at high peak times and during special events, the stacking of cars 
would create a safety hazard and traffic nightmare. 

The Central Beach Alliance voted unanimously to oppose this project. The Planning and Zoning 
Board recommended denial. 
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Dear Honorable Mayor and City Commissioners, 

As you know the Vintro Hotel is scheduled to come before the City Commission on September 
3, 2013 for approval of a LevellV site plan. 

The Vintro Hotel is proposed to be a massive glass and white stucco box sitting on a small 
12,000 square foot lot in the middle of Alhambra Street, in the Central Beach neighborhood of 
the City of Ft. Lauderdale. 

This project is not a good fit for the neighborhood. It's mcompatible with the existing 
development pattern in the community. It's architecture does not reference its surroimdings. 

While hotels may be permitted in the neighborhood, the Central Beach Master Plan and the 
City's land development regulations contemplated resort-style hotels with lush landscaping and 
wide setbacks creating beautiful vistas and preserving open spaces. The Vintro Hotel, as 
proposed, would be jammed onto a postage stamp size parcel. 

Furthermore, the Vintro Hotel would have detrimental impacts on the functioning of Alhambra 
Street for existing businesses and residents. The Vintro Hotel does not acconmiodate its parking 
and loading on its site, and at high peak times and during special events, the stacking of cars 
would create a safety hazard and traffic nightmare. 

The Central Beach Alliance voted imanimously to oppose this project. The Planning and Zoning 
Board recommended denial. 

Do what's right for the commvmity and vote NO to the Vintro Hotel. 
V 

Signature Zip Code Date 

Print Name 



Dear Honorable Mayor and City Commissioners, 

As you know the Vintro Hotel is scheduled to come before the City Commission on September 
3, 2013 for approval of a Level IV site plan. 

The Vintro Hotel is proposed to be a massive glass and white stucco box sitting on a small 
12,000 square foot lot in the middle of Alhambra Street, in the Central Beach neighborhood of 
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Street for existing businesses and residents. The Vintro Hotel does not accommodate its parking 
and loading on its site, and at high peak times and during special events, the stacking of cars 
would create a safety hazard and traffic nightmare. 
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Board recommended denial. 
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Dear Honorable Mayor and City Commissioners, 

As you know the Vintro Hotel is scheduled to come before the City Commission on September 
3, 2013 for approval of a Level IV site plan. 
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Dear Honorable Mayor and City Commissioners, 
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Dear Honorable Mayor and City Commissioners, 

As you know the Vintro Hotel is scheduled to come before the City Commission on September 
3, 2013 for approval of a Level IV site plan. 

The Vintro Hotel is proposed to be a massive glass and white stucco box sitting on a small 
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Dear Honorable Mayor and City Commissioners, 

As you know the Vintro Hotel is scheduled to come before the City Commission on September 
3, 2013 for approval of a Level IV site plan. 
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Dear Honorable Mayor and City Commissioners, 

As you know the Vintro Hotel is scheduled to come before the City Commission on September 
3, 2013 for approval of a Level IV site plan. 

The Vintro Hotel is proposed to be a massive glass and white stucco box sitting on a small 
12,000 square foot lot in the middle of Alhambra Street, in the Central Beach neighborhood of 
the City of Ft. Lauderdale. 

This project is not a good fit for the neighborhood. It's incompatible with the existing 
development pattern in the community. It's architecture does not reference its surroundings. 

While hotels may be permitted in the neighborhood, the Central Beach Master Plan and the 
City's land development regulations contemplated resort-style hotels with lush landscaping and 
wide setbacks creating beautiful vistas and preserving open spaces. The Vintro Hotel, as 
proposed, would be jammed onto a postage stamp size parcel. 

Furthermore, the Vintro Hotel would have detrimental impacts on the fimctioning of Alhambra 
Street for existing businesses and residents. The Vintro Hotel does not accommodate its parking 
and loading on its site, and at high peak times and during special events, the stacking of cars 
would create a safety hazard and traffic nightmare. i 

The Central Beach Alliance voted unanimously to oppose this project. The Planning and Zoning 
Board recommended denial. 

Do what's right for the community and vote NO to the Vintro Hotel. 
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Dear Honorable Mayor and City Commissioners, 

As you know the Vintro Hotel is scheduled to come before the City Commission on September 
3, 2013 for approval of a Level IV site plan. . 

The Vintro Hotel is proposed to be a massive glass and white stucco box sitting on a small 
12,000 square foot lot in the middle of Alhambra Street, in the Central Beach neighborhood of 
the City of Ft. Lauderdale. 

This project is not a good fit for the neighborhood. It's incompatible with the existing 
development pattern in the commimity. It's architecture does not reference its surroundings. 

While hotels may be permitted in the neighborhood, the Central Beach Master Plan and the 
City's land development regulations contemplated resort-style hotels with lush landscaping and 
wide setbacks creating beautiful vistas and preserving open spaces. The Vintro Hotel, as 
proposed, would be jammed onto a postage stamp size parcel. ! 

Furthermore, the Vintro Hotel would have detrimental impacts on the functioning of Alhambra 
Street for existing businesses and residents. The Vintro Hotel does not accommodate its parking 
and loading on its site, and at high peak times and during special events, the stacking of cars 
would create a safety hazard and traffic nightmare. 

The Central Beach Alliance voted unanimously to oppose this project. The Planning and Zoning 
Board recommended denial. 

Do what's right for the community and vote NO to the Vintro Hotel. 
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Dear Honorable Mayor and City Commissioners, 

As you know the Vintro Hotel is scheduled to come before the City Commission on September 
3, 2013 for approval of a Level IV site plan. 

The Vintro Hotel is proposed to be a massive glass and white stucco box sitting on a small 
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and loading on its site, and at high peak times and during special events, the stacking of cars 
would create a safety hazard and traffic nightmare. ; 
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Do what's right for the conmiimity and vote NO to the Vintro Hotel. 
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Dear Honorable Mayor and City Commissioners, 

As you know the Vintro Hotel is scheduled to come before the City Commission on September 
3, 2013 for approval of a Level IV site plan. 

The Vintro Hotel is proposed to be a massive glass and white stucco box sitting on a small 
12,000 square foot lot in the middle of Alhambra Street, in the Central Beach neighborhood of 
the City of Ft. Lauderdale. 
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and loading on its site, and at high peak times and during special events, the stacking of cars 
would create a safety hazard and traffic nightmare. 
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Board recommended denial. 

Do what's right for the community and vote NO to the Vintro Hotel. [ 
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Dear Honorable Mayor and City Commissioners, 

As you know the Vintro Hotel is scheduled to come before the City Commission on September 
3, 2013 for approval of a Level IV site plan. 

The Vintro Hotel is proposed to be a massive glass and white stucco box sitting on a small 
12,000 square foot lot in the middle of Alhambra Street, in the Central Beach neighborhood of 
the City of Ft. Lauderdale. 

This project is not a good fit for the neighborhood. It's incompatible with the existing 
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City's land development regulations contemplated resort-style hotels with lush landscaping and 
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would create a safety hazard and traffic nightmare. 

The Central Beach Alliance voted unanimously to oppose this project. The Planning and Zoning 
Board recommended denial. 
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Dear Honorable Mayor and City Commissioners, 

As you know the Vintro Hotel is scheduled to come before the City Commission on September 
3, 2013 for approval of a Level IV site plan. 

The Vintro Hotel is proposed to be a massive glass and white stucco box sitting on a small 
12,000 square foot lot in the middle of Alhambra Street, in the Central Beach neighborhood of 
the City of Ft. Lauderdale. 

This project is not a good fit for the neighborhood. It's incompatible with the existing 
development pattern in the community. It's architecture does not reference its surroundings. 
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proposed, would be jammed onto a postage stamp size parcel. 
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Street for existing businesses and residents. The Vintro Hotel does not accommodate its parking 
and loading on its site, and at high peak times and during special events, the stacking of cars 
would create a safety hazard and traffic nightmare. 
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Dear Honorable Mayor and City Commissioners, 

As you know the Vintro Hotel is scheduled to come before the City Commission on September 
3, 2013 for approval of a Level IV site plan. • 

The Vintro Hotel is proposed to be a massive glass and white stucco box sitting on a small 
12,000 square foot lot in the middle of Alhambra Street, in the Central Beach neighborhood of 
the City of Ft. Lauderdale. 

This project is not a good fit for the neighborhood. It's mcompatible with the existing 
development pattern in the community. It's architecture does not reference its surroundings. 

While hotels may be permitted in the neighborhood, the Central Beach Master Plan and the 
City's land development regulations contemplated resort-style hotels with lush landscaping and 
wide setbacks creating beautifiil vistas and preserving open spaces. The Vintro Hotel, as 
proposed, would be jammed onto a postage stamp size parcel. , 

Furthermore, the Vintro Hotel would have detrimental impacts on the functioning of Alhambra 
Street for existing businesses and residents. The Vintro Hotel does not accommodate its parking 
and loading on its site, and at high peak times and during special events, the stacking of cars 
would create a safety hazard and traffic nightmare. 

The Central Beach Alliance voted unanimously to oppose this project. The Plannmg and Zoning 
Board recommended denial. 

Do what's rightTor the community and vote NO to the Vintro Hotel. 
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Dear Honorable Mayor and City Commissioners, 

As you know the Vintro Hotel is scheduled to come before the City Commission on September 
3, 2013 for approval of a Level IV site plan. 

The Vintro Hotel is proposed to be a massive glass and white stucco box sitting on a small 
12,000 square foot lot in the middle of Alhambra Street, in the Central Beach neighborhood of 
the City of Ft. Lauderdale. 

This project is not a good fit for the neighborhood. It's incompatible with the existing 
development pattern in the community. It's architecture does not reference its surroundings. 

While hotels may be permitted in the neighborhood, the Central Beach Master Plan and the 
City's land development regulations contemplated resort-style hotels with lush landscaping and 
wide setbacks creating beautiful vistas and preserving open spaces. The Vintro Hotel, as 
proposed, would be jammed onto a postage stamp size parcel. 

Furthermore, the Vintro Hotel would have detrimental impacts on the functioning of Alhambra 
Street for existing businesses and residents. The Vintro Hotel does not accommodate its parking 
and loading on its site, and at high peak times and during special events, the stacking of cars 
would create a safety hazard and traffic nightmare. 

The Central Beach Alliance voted unanimously to oppose this project. The Plaiming and Zoning 
Board recommended denial. 

Do what's right for the community and vote NO to the Vintro Hotel. 
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Dear Honorable Mayor and City Commissioners, 

As you know the Vintro Hotel is scheduled to come before the City Conmiission on September 
3, 2013 for approval of a Level IV site plan. 

The Vintro Hotel is proposed to be a massive glass and white stucco box sitting on a small 
12,000 square foot lot in the middle of Alhambra Street, in the Central Beach neighborhood of 
the City of Ft. Lauderdale. 

This project is not a good fit for the neighborhood. It's incompatible with the existing 
development pattern in the community. It's architectiore does not reference its surroundings. 
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Street for existing businesses and residents. The Vintro Hotel does not accommodate its parking 
and loading on its site, and at high peak times and during special events, the stacking of cars 
would create a safety hazard and traffic nightmare. 

The Central Beach Alliance voted unanimously to oppose this project. The Planning and Zoning 
Board recommended denial. 

Do what's right for the commimity and vote NO to the Vintro Hotel. 



Dear Honorable Mayor and City Commissioners, 

As you know the Vintro Hotel is scheduled to come before the City Commission on September 
3, 2013 for approval of a Level IV site plan. . 

The Vintro Hotel is proposed to be a massive glass and white stucco box sitting on a small 
12,000 square foot lot in the middle of Alhambra Street, in the Central Beach neighborhood of 
the City of Ft. Lauderdale. 

This project is not a good fit for the neighborhood. It's incompatible with the existing 
development pattern in the community. It's architecture does not reference its surroundings. 
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and loading on its site, and at high peak times and during special events, the stacking of cars 
would create a safety hazard and traffic nightmare. 

The Central Beach Alliance voted unanimously to oppose this project. The Planning and Zoning 
Board recorrmiended denial. 
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Dear Honorable Mayor and City Commissioners, 

As you know the Vintro Hotel is scheduled to come before the City Commission on September 
3, 2013 for approval of a Level IV site plan. 

The Vintro Hotel is proposed to be a massive glass and white stucco box sitting on a small 
12,000 square foot lot in the middle of Alhambra Street, m the Central Beach neighborhood of 
the City of Ft. Lauderdale. 

This project is not a good fit for the neighborhood. It's incompatible with the existing 
development pattern in the community. It's architecture does not reference its surroundings. 

While hotels may be permitted in the neighborhood, the Central Beach Master Plan and the 
City's land development regulations contemplated resort-style hotels with lush landscaping and 
wide setbacks creating beautifiil vistas and preserving open spaces. The Vintro Hotel, as 
proposed, would be jammed onto a postage stamp size parcel. j 

Furthermore, the Vintro Hotel would have detrimental impacts on the functioning of Alhambra 
Street for existing businesses and residents. The Vintro Hotel does not accommodate its parking 
and loading on its site, and at high peak times and during special events, the stacking of cars 
would create a safety hazard and traffic nightmare. •. 

The Central Beach Alliance voted unanimously to oppose this project. The Planning and Zoning 
Board recommended denial. 

Do what's right for the community and vote NO to the Vintro Hotel. 



Dear Honorable Mayor and City Commissioners, 

As you know the Vintro Hotel is scheduled to come before the City Cormnission on September 
3, 2013 for approval of a Level IV site plan. , 

The Vintro Hotel is proposed to be a massive glass and white stucco box sitting on a small 
12,000 square foot lot in the middle of Alhambra Street, in the Central Beach neighborhood of 
the City of Ft. Lauderdale. 

This project is not a good fit for the neighborhood. It's incompatible with the existing 
development pattern in the community. It's architecture does not reference its surroimdings. 

While hotels may be permitted in the neighborhood, the Central Beach Master Plan and the 
City's land development regulations contemplated resort-style hotels with lush landscaping and 
wide setbacks creating beautifiil vistas and preserving open spaces. The Vintro Hotel, as 
proposed, would be jammed onto a postage stamp size parcel. 

Furthermore, the Vintro Hotel would have detrimental impacts on the fimctioning of Alhambra 
Street for existing businesses and residents. The Vintro Hotel does not accommodate its parking 
and loading on its site, and at high peak times and during special events, the stacking of cars 
would create a safety hazard and traffic nightmare. ' 

The Central Beach Alliance voted unanimously to oppose this project. The Planning and Zoning 
Board recommended denial. 

Do what's right for the community and vote NO to the Vintro Hotel. , 
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Dear Honorable Mayor and City Commissioners, 

As you know the Vintro Hotel is scheduled to come before the City Commission on September 
3, 2013 for approval of a Level IV site plan. 

The Vintro Hotel is proposed to be a massive glass and white stucco box sitting on a small 
12,000 square foot lot in the middle of Alhambra Street, in the Central Beach neighborhood of 
the City of Ft. Lauderdale. 

This project is not a good fit for the neighborhood. It's incompatible with the existing 
development pattern in the community. It's architecture does not reference its surroundings. 

While hotels may be permitted in the neighborhood, the Central Beach Master Plan and the 
City's land development regulations contemplated resort-style hotels with lush landscaping and 
wide setbacks creating beautiful vistas and preserving open spaces. The Vintro Hotel, as 
proposed, would be jammed onto a postage stamp size parcel. 

Furthermore, the Vintro Hotel would have detrimental impacts on the functioning of Alhambra 
Street for existing businesses and residents. The Vintro Hotel does not accommodate its parking 
and loading on its site, and at high peak times and during special events, the stacking of cars 
would create a safety hazard and traffic nightmare. 

The Central Beach Alliance voted unanimously to oppose this project. The Planning and Zoning 
Board recommended denial. 

Do what's right for the community and vote NO to the Vintro Hotel. , 
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Dear Honorable Mayor and City Commissioners, 

As you know the Vintro Hotel is scheduled to come before the City Commission on September 
3, 2013 for approval of a Level IV site plan. 

The Vintro Hotel is proposed to be a massive glass and white stucco box sitting on a small 
12,000 square foot lot in the middle of Alhambra Street, in the Central Beach neighborhood of 
the City of Ft. Lauderdale. 

This project is not a good fit for the neighborhood. It's incompatible with the existing 
development pattern in the community. It's architecture does not reference its surroundings. 

While hotels may be permitted in the neighborhood, the Central Beach Master Plan and the 
City's land development regulations contemplated resort-style hotels with lush landscaping and 
wide setbacks creating beautiful vistas and preserving open spaces. The Vintro Hotel, as 
proposed, would be jammed onto a postage stamp size parcel. 

Furthermore, the Vintro Hotel would have detrimental impacts on the functioning of Alhambra 
Street for existing businesses and residents. The Vintro Hotel does not acconmiodate its parking 
and loading on its site, and at high peak times and during special events, the stacking of cars 
would create a safety hazard and traffic nightmare. 

The Central Beach Alliance voted unanimously to oppose this project. The Planning and Zoning 
Board recommended denial. 

Do what's right for Ae commimity and vote NO to the Vintro Hotel. 
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Dear Honorable Mayor and City Commissioners, 

As you know the Vintro Hotel is scheduled to come before the City Commission on September 
3, 2013 for approval of a Level IV site plan. 

The Vintro Hotel is proposed to be a massive glass and white stucco box sitting on a small 
12,000 square foot lot in the middle of Alhambra Street, in the Central Beach neighborhood of 
the City of Ft. Lauderdale. 

This project is not a good fit for the neighborhood. It's incompatible with the existing 
development pattern in the community. It's architecture does not reference its surroundings. 

While hotels may be pemiitted in the neighborhood, the Central Beach Master Plan and the 
City's land development regulations contemplated resort-style hotels with lush landscaping and 
wide setbacks creating beautiful vistas and preserving open spaces. The Vintro Hotel, as 
proposed, would be jammed onto a postage stamp size parcel. 

Furthermore, the Vintro Hotel would have detrimental impacts on the functioning of Alhambra 
Street for existing businesses and residents. The Vintro Hotel does not accommodate its parking 
and loading on its site, and at high peak times and during special events, the stacking of cars 
would create a safety hazard and traffic nightmare. 

The Central Beach Alliance voted unanimously to oppose this project. The Planning and Zoning 
Board recommended denial. 

Do what's right for the community and vote NO to the Vintro Hotel. 

{26821308,1} 



Dear Honorable Mayor and City Commissioners, 

As you know the Vintro Hotel is scheduled to come before the City Commission on September 
3, 2013 for approval of a Level IV site plan. 

The Vintro Hotel is proposed to be a massive glass and white stucco box sitting on a small 
12,000 square foot lot in the middle of Alhambra Street, in the Central Beach neighborhood of 
the City of Ft. Lauderdale. 

This project is not a good fit for the neighborhood. It's incompatible with the existing 
development pattern in the community. It's architecture does not reference its surroundings. 

While hotels may be permitted in the neighborhood, the Central Beach Master Plan and the 
City's land development regulations contemplated resort-style hotels with lush landscaping and 
wide setbacks creating beautiful vistas and preserving open spaces. The Vintro Hotel, as 
proposed, would be jammed onto a postage stamp size parcel. 

Furthennore, the Vintro Hotel would have detrimental impacts on the functioning of Alhambra 
Sh^et for existing businesses and residents. The Vintro Hotel does not accommodate its parking 
and loading on its site, and at high peak times and during special events, the stacking of cars 
would create a safety hazard and traffic nightmare. 

The Central Beach Alliance voted unanimously to oppose this project. The Planning and Zoning 
Board recommended denial. 

Do what's right for the community and vote NO to the Vintro Hotel. 

Signature Zip Code Date 

Print Name 

|2682I30S;1( 



Dear Honorable Mayor and City Commissioners, 

As you know the Vintro Hotel is scheduled to come before the City Commission on September 
3, 2013 for approval of a Level IV site plan. 

The Vintro Hotel is proposed to be a massive glass and white stucco box sitting on a small 
12,000 square foot lot in the middle of Alhambra Street, in the Central Beach neighborhood of 
the City of Ft. Lauderdale. 

This project is not a good fit for the neighborhood. It's incompatible with the existing 
development pattern in the community. It's architecture does not reference its surroundings. 

While hotels may be pennitted in the neighborhood, the Central Beach Master Plan and the 
City's land development regulations contemplated resort-style hotels with lush landscaping and 
wide setbacks creating beautiful vistas and preserving open spaces. The Vintro Hotel, as 
proposed, would be jammed onto a postage stamp size parcel. 

Furthennore, the Vintro Hotel_wQiild have detrimental impacts on the functioning of Alhambra 
Street for existing businesses and residents. The Vintro Hotel does not accommodate its parking 
and loading on its site, and at high peak times and during special events, the stacking of cars 
Vk'ould create a safety hazard and traffic nightmare. 

The Central Beach Alliance voted unanimously to oppose this project. The Planning and Zoning 
Board recommended denial. 

Do what's right for the community and vote NO to the Vintro Hotel. 

Print Name 

|2682130S;1 [ 



Dear Honorable Mayor and City Commissioners, 

As you know the Vintro Hotel is scheduled to come before the City Commission on September 
3, 2013 for approval of a Level IV site plan. 

The Vintro Hotel is proposed to be a massive glass and white stucco box sitting on a small 
12,000 square foot lot in the middle of Alhambra Street, in the Central Beach neighborhood of 
the City of Ft. Lauderdale. 

This project is not a good fit for the neighborhood. It's incompatible with the existing 
development pattern in the community. It's architecture does not reference its surroundings. 

While hotels may be permitted in the neighborhood, the Central Beach Master Plan and the 
City's land development regulations contemplated resort-style hotels with lush landscaping and 
wide setbacks creating beautifiil vistas and preserving open spaces. The Vintro Hotel, as 
proposed, would be jammed onto a postage stamp size parcel. 

Furthermore, the Vintro Hotel would have detrimental impacts on the functioning of Alhambra 
Street for existing businesses and residents. The Vintro Hotel does not accommodate its parking 
and loading on its site, and at high peak times and during special events, the stacking of cars 
would create a safety hazard and traffic nightmare. 

The Central Beach Alliance voted unanimously to oppose this project. The Planning and Zoning 
Board recommended denial. 

Do what's right for the community and vote NO to the Vintro Hotel. 

Print Name 

! 26821308; l i 



Dear Honorable Mayor and City Commissioners, 

As you know the Vintro Hotel is scheduled to come before the City Commission on September 
3, 2013 for approval of a Level IV site plan. 

The Vintro Hotel is proposed to be a massive glass and white stucco box sitting on a small 
12,000 square foot lot in the middle of Alhambra Street, in the Central Beach neighborhood of 
the City of Ft. Lauderdale. 

This project is not a good fit for the neighborhood. It's incompatible with the existing 
development pattern in the community. It's architecture does not reference its surroundings. 

While hotels may be permitted in the neighborhood, the Central Beach Master Plan and the 
City's land development regulations contemplated resort-style hotels with lush landscaping and 
wide setbacks creating beautifiil vistas and preserving open spaces. The Vintro Hotel, as 
proposed, would be jammed onto a postage stamp size parcel. 

Furthennore, the Vintro Hotel would have detrimental impacts on the functioning of Alhambra 
Street for existing businesses and residents. The Vintro Hotel does not accommodate its parking 
and loading on its site, and at high peak times and during special events, the stacking of cars 
would create a safety hazard and traffic nightmare. 

The Central Beach Alliance voted unanimously to oppose this project. The Plaiming and Zoning 
Board recommended denial. 

Do what's right for the community and vote NO to the Vintro Hotel. 

Print Name 

126821308;! I 



Dear Honorable Mayor and City Commissioners, 

As you know the Vintro Hotel is scheduled to come before the City Commission on September 
3, 2013 for approval of a Level IV site plan. 

The Vintro Hotel is proposed to be a massive glass and white stucco box sitting on a small 
12,000 square foot lot in the middle of Alhambra Street, in the Central Beach neighborhood of 
the City of Ft. Lauderdale. 

This project is not a good fit for the neighborhood. It's incompatible with the existing 
development pattern in the community. It's architecture does not reference its surroundings. 

While hotels may be permitted in the neighborhood, the Central Beach Master Plan and the 
City's land development regulations contemplated resort-style hotels with lush landscaping and 
wide setbacks creating beautiful vistas and preserving open spaces. The Vintro Hotel, as 
proposed, would be jammed onto a postage stamp size parcel. 

Furthermore, the Vintro Hotel would have detrimental impacts on the functioning of Alhambra 
Street for existing businesses and residents. The Vintro Hotel does not accommodate its parking 
and loading on its site, and at high peak times and during special events, the stacking of cars 
would create a safety hazard and traffic nightmare. 

The Central Beach Alliance voted unanimously to oppose this project. The Planning and Zoning 
Board recommended denial. 

Do what's right for the community and vote NO to the Vintro Hotel. 

Signature Zip Code Date 

Print Name 

{26821308;! 1 



Dear Honorable Mayor and City Commissioners, 

As you know the Vintro Hotel is scheduled to come before the City Commission on September 
3, 2013 for approval of a Level IV site plan. 

The Vintro Hotel is proposed to be a massive glass and white stucco box sitting on a small 
12,000 square foot lot in the middle of Alhambra Street, in the Central Beach neighborhood of 
the City of Ft. Lauderdale. 

This project is not a good fit for the neighborhood. It's incompatible with the existing 
development pattern in the community. It's architecture does not reference its surroundings. 

While hotels may be permitted in the neighborhood, the Central Beach Master Plan and the 
City's land development regulations contemplated resort-style hotels with lush landscaping and 
wide setbacks creating beautiful vistas and preserving open spaces. The Vintro Hotel, as 
proposed, would be jammed onto a postage stamp size parcel. 

Furthermore, the Vintro Hotel would have detrimental impacts on the functioning of Alhambra 
Street for existing businesses and residents. The Vintro Hotel does not accommodate its parking 
and loading on its site, and at high peak times and during special events, the stacking of cars 
would create a safety hazard and traffic nightmare. 

The Central Beach Alliance voted unanimously to oppose this project. The Planning and Zoning 
Board recommended denial. 

Do what's right for the community and vote NO to the Vintro Hotel. 

Zip Code Date 

(26821308;! ( 



Dear Honorable Mayor and City Commissioners, 

As you Icnow the Vintro Hotel is scheduled to come before the City Commission on September 
3, 2013 for approval of a Level IV site plan. 

The Vintro Hotel is proposed to be a massive glass and white stucco box sitting on a small 
12,000 square foot lot in the middle of Alhambra Street, in the Central Beach neighborhood of 
the City of Ft. Lauderdale. 

This project is not a good fit for the neighborhood. It's incompatible with the existing 
development pattern in the community. It's architecture does not reference its surroundings.^*^ 

While hotels may be permitted in the neighborhood, the Central Beach Master Plan and the 
City's land development regulations contemplated resort-style hotels with lush landscaping and 
wide setbacks creating beautiful vistas and preserving open spaces. The Vintro Hotel, as 
proposed, would be jammed onto a postage stamp size parcel. 

Furthennore, the Vintro Hotel would have detrimental impacts on the functioning of Alhambra 
Street for existing businesses and residents. The Vintro Hotel does not accommodate its parking 
and loading on its site, and at high peak times and during special events, the stacking of cars 
would create a safety hazard and traffic nightmare. 

The Central Beach Alliance voted unanimously to oppose this project. The Planning and Zoning 
Board recommended denial. 

Do what's right for the community and vote NO to the Vintro Hotel. 

Print Name 

{26821308;! I 



Dear Honorable Mayor and City Commissioners, 

As you know the Vintro Hotel is scheduled to come before the City Commission on September 
3, 2013 for approval of a Level IV site plan. 

The Vintro Hotel is proposed to be a massive glass and white stucco box sitting on a small 
12,000 square foot lot in the middle of Alhambra Street, in the Central Beach neighborhood of 
the City of Ft. Lauderdale. 

This project is not a good fit for the neighborhood. It's incompatible with the existing 
development pattern in the community. It's architecture does not reference its surroundings. 

While hotels may be permitted in the neighborhood, the Central Beach Master Plan and the 
City's land development regulations contemplated resort-style hotels with lush landscaping and 
wide setbacks creating beautiful vistas and preserving open spaces. The Vintro Hotel, as 
proposed, would be jammed onto a postage stamp size parcel. 

Furthermore, the Vintro Hotel would have detrimental impacts on the functioning of Alhambra 
Street for existing businesses and residents. The Vintro Hotel does not accommodate its parking 
and loading on its site, and at high peak times and during special events, the stacking of cars 
would create a safety hazard and traffic nightmare. 

The Central Beach Alliance voted unanimously to oppose this project. The Planning and Zoning 
Board recommended denial. 

Do what's right for the community and vote NO to the Vintro Hotel. 

Signature Zip Code Date 

Print Name 

{26821308;!) 



Dear Honorable Mayor and City Commissioners, 

As you know the Vintro Hotel is scheduled to come before the City Commission on September 
3, 2013 for approval of a Level IV site plan. 

The Vintro Hotel is proposed to be a massive glass and white stucco box sitting on a small 
12,000 square foot lot in the middle of Alhambra Street, in the Central Beach neighborhood of 
the City of Ft. Lauderdale. 

This project is not a good fit for the neighborhood. It's incompatible with the existing 
development pattern in the community. It's architecture does not reference its surroundings. 

While hotels may be pennitted in the neighborhood, the Central Beach Master Plan and the 
City's land development regulations contemplated resort-style hotels with lush landscaping and 
wide setbacks creating beautiful vistas and preserving open spaces. The Vintro Hotel, as 
proposed, would be jammed onto a postage stamp size parcel. 

FuinheiTnore, the Vintro Hotel would have detrimental impacts on the functioning of Alhambra 
Street for existing businesses and residents. The Vintro Hotel does not accommodate its parking 
and loading on its site, and at high peak times and during special events, the stacking of cars 
would create a safety hazard and traffic nightmare. 

The Central Beach Alliance voted unanimously to oppose this project. The Planning and Zoning 
Board recommended denial. 

Do what's right for the community and vote NO to the Vintro Hotel. 

"Signature Zip Code 

Print Name 

|26S2130S;I ! 



Dear Honorable Mayor and City Commissioners, 

As you know the Vintro Hotel is scheduled to come before the City Commission on September 
3, 2013 for approval of a Level IV site plan. 

The Vintro Hotel is proposed to be a massive glass and white stucco box sitting on a small 
12,000 square foot lot in the middle of Alhambra Street, in the Central Beach neighborhood of 
the City of Ft. Lauderdale. 

This project is not a good fit for the neighborhood. It's incompatible with the existing 
development pattern in the community. It's architecture does not reference its surroundings. ^ 

While hotels may be permitted in the neighborhood, the Central Beach Master Plan and the 
City's land development regulations contemplated resort-style hotels with lush landscaping and 
wide setbacks creating beautiful vistas and preserving open spaces. The Vintro Hotel, as 
proposed, would be jammed onto a postage stamp size parcel. 

Furthennore, the Vintro Hotel would have detrimental impacts on the functioning of Alhambra 
Street for existing businesses and residents. The Vintro Hotel does not accommodate its parking 
and loading on its site, and at high peak times and during special events, the stacking of cars 
would create a safety hazard and traffic nightmare. 

The Central Beach Alliance voted unanimously to oppose this project. The Planning and Zoning 
Board recommended denial. 

Do what's right for the community and vote NO to the Vintro Hotel. 

Print Name 

(26821308;! I 



Dear Honorable Mayor and City Commissioners, 

As you know the Vintro Hotel is scheduled to come before the City Commission on September 
3, 2013 for approval of a Level IV site plan. 

The Vintro Hotel is proposed to be a massive glass and white stucco box sitting on a small 
12,000 square foot lot in the middle of Alhambra Street, in the Central Beach neighborhood of 
the City of Ft. Lauderdale. 

This project is not a good fit for the neighborhood. It's incompatible with the existing 
development pattern in the community. It's architecture does not reference its surroundings. 

While hotels may be permitted in the neighborhood, the Central Beach Master Plan and the 
City's land development regulations contemplated resort-style hotels with lush landscaping and 
wide setbacks creating beautiful vistas and preserving open spaces. The Vintro Hotel, as 
proposed, would be jammed onto a postage stamp size parcel. 

Furthemiore, the Vintro Hotel would have detrimental impacts on the functioning of Alhambra 
Street for existing busine^es and residents. The Vintro Hotel does not accommodate its parking 
and loading on its site, and at high peak times and during special events, the stacking of cars 
would create a safety hazard and traffic nightmare. 

The Central Beach Alliance voted unanimously to oppose this project. The Planning and Zoning 
Board recommended denial. 

Do what's right for the community and vote NO to the Vintro Hotel. 

Signature 

Print Name 

(26821308;!} 
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Dear Honorable Mayor and City Commissioners, 

As you know the Vintro Hotel is scheduled to come before the City Commission on September 
3, 2013 for approval of a Level IV site plan. 

The Vintro Hotel is proposed to be a massive glass and white stucco box sitting on a small 
12,000 square foot lot in the middle of Alhambra Street, in the Central Beach neighborhood of 
the City ofFt. Lauderdale. 

This project is not a good fit for the neighborhood. It's incompatible with the existing 
development pattern in the community. It's architecture does not reference its surroundings. 

While hotels may be permitted in the neighborhood, the Central Beach Master Plan and the 
City's land development regulations contemplated resort-style hotels with lush landscaping and 
wide setbacks creating beautiful vistas and preserving open spaces. The Vintro Hotel, as 
proposed, would be jammed onto a postage stamp size parcel. 

Furthermore, the Vintro Hotel would have detrimental impacts on the functioning of Alhambra 
Street for existing businesses and residents. The Vintro Hotel does not accommodate its parking 
and loading on its site, and at high peak times and during special events, the stacking of cars 
would create a safety hazard and traffic nightmare. 

The Central Beach Alliance voted unanimously to oppose this project. The Planning and Zoning 
Board recommended denial. 

Do what's right for the community and vote NO to the Vintro Hotel. 

Name Zip Code Date 
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Dear Honorable Mayor and City Commissioners, 

As you know the Vintro Hotel is scheduled to come before the City Commission on September 
3, 2013 for approval of a Level IV site plan. 

The Vintro Hotel is proposed to be a massive glass and white stucco box sitting on a small 
12,000 square foot lot in the middle of Alhambra Street, in the Central Beach neighborhood of 
the City ofFt. Lauderdale. 

This project is not a good fit for the neighborhood. It's incompatible with the existing 
development pattern in the community. It's architecture does not reference its surroundings. 

While hotels may be permitted in the neighborhood, the Central Beach Master Plan and the 
City's land development regulations contemplated resort-style hotels with lush landscaping and 
wide setbacks creating beautiful vistas and preserving open spaces. The Vintro Hotel, as 
proposed, would be jammed onto a postage stamp size parceL 

Furthermore, the Vintro Hotel would have detrimental impacts on the functioning of Alhambra 
Street for existing businesses and residents. The Vintro Hotel does not accommodate its parking 
and loading on its site, and at high peak times and during special events, the stacking of cars 
would create a safety hazard and traffic nightmare. 

The Central Beach Alliance voted unanimously to oppose this project. The Planning and Zoning 
Board recommended denial 

Do what's right for the community and vote NO to the Vintro HoteL 

Name Zip Code Date 
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